
From the President  Magdalen College 

Dinah Rose KC Oxford 

OX1 4AU 

August 2024 

Dear New Magdalen Member, 

Many congratulations on winning your place at Magdalen! 

You will already know what an extraordinary and beautiful place this is, with its glorious buildings 

and grounds, deer park, and rich history. But above all, this is a friendly, informal and supportive 

community which will soon be your home, and we very much hope you will be happy and fulfilled 

here. You have earned the right to be part of Magdalen�s future, and we hope you will use your 

time here not only to explore your chosen subject, and to grow in learning, scholarship and 

understanding, but also to discover and develop your wider interests, and to form friendships that 

last a lifetime. 

I very much look forward to welcoming you in October. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dinah Rose KC 

President 


